Health Ambassador Program

The Health Ambassador Program is a one-of-a-kind approach to training youth and adult community members as peer leaders and advocates for a healthier community. Ambassadors work creatively to improve health outcomes via community canvassing, public service announcements, social media campaigns, news articles, town hall meetings, testing opportunities, survey research and more.

Health Ambassadors are accepted from grades 6th– 12th and are reimbursed through a stipend payment.

When: Starts every February

(Apply in January; please call the main office for details)

What: A paid opportunity to promote healthy lifestyles in the Cicero and Berwyn communities.

Here's what we do:

Plan, Organize, Advertise, & Promote Health Events

Learn about Health Concerns
Impacting Cicero and Berwyn from the experts.
Educate Our Peers & Our Community.

Create & Initiate health-related Projects at school and in the Community.

